

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 716

FROM: David Phelps, Director of Transportation

DATE: June 5, 2023

RE: Permission to Accept bid renewals for Gas & Diesel Fuel

We would like to inform the Board of Education that our vendor who currently have the bid for Gas and Diesel Fuel will be renewing the bid for the 23-24 school year.

Key Oil: Gas and Diesel Fuel

These bids may be renewed one additional year. This company will allow the Board to receive the lowest possible prices for our needs. The renewal email agreement to this company is attached.



DP/wc





Huff, Ricky <ricky.huff@bullitt.kyschools.us>

FUEL

2 messages

Huff, Ricky <ricky.huff@bullitt.kyschools.us>
To: Kim Ash <BLKETOWN2@keystops.com>

Fri, May 19, 2023 at 8:08 AM

Good morning Miss Kim, Are you wanting to renew the fuel bid for the 23-24 school year? If so, shoot me an email and let me know. Thanks have a good day

Ricky Huff

Bullitt County Transportation Vehicle Mechanic 502-869-8033

Kim Ash <BLKETOWN2@keystops.com>
To: "Huff, Ricky" <ricky.huff@bullitt.kyschools.us>

Mon, May 22, 2023 at 10:24 AM

Yes we will renew

[Quoted text hidden]

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to report this email as spam.